
 

VISIT BY STUDENTS FROM ST. THOMAS AQUINAS KALAWA BOYS SECONDARY 
SCHOOL TO JKML 

 

Students from St. Thomas Aquinas Kalawa Boys Secondary School in Kitui visited 
the Jomo Kenyatta Memorial Library on 17/7/2015. They were addressed by the 
College Librarian Mr. Weche, after which they were taken on a tour of the Library. 

 

 




